
 
 
March 13th, 2020 
 
Subject: Online Services 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you have probably heard by now President Trump has declared a national 
emergency and Washington State Governor Inslee has closed all public and 
private schools from March 17 to Friday April 24.   
 
Our plan at Excelsior Holistic Schools is to continue serving our students to the 
best of our ability by sending home if needed a school laptop so that students can 
access our online Oddessyware curriculum. Their teacher will monitor their 
progress and require lessons be completed each day and week.   
 
If you do not have access to the internet at home we will send home a packets of 
work that must be completed by the end of each week.  
 
If you have questions, please feel free to call or text my cell phone number at: 
509-596-6482 
 
Keep the faith! 
 
Aaron Chavez, Executive Director of Education 
Excelsior Holistic Schools 
 


